

UNIT 4: SPECIAL OCCASIONS 2

1. Complete the conversation by writing the correct form of the verbs in brackets:

Nancy: What (you/ do) _____ this weekend? Do you want to go shopping with me?

Jill: That sounds great. Where do you want to go?

Nancy: How about Saturday morning?

Jill: I (make) _____ breakfast for some friends at 9, then I (do) _____ the laundry from 11 to noon.

Nancy: How about Saturday afternoon?

Jill: I (take) _____ an art class from 1 to 3. How about 3:30?

Nancy: No, I (exercise) _____ with a friend from 3 to 4, then I (go) _____ to the movies at 5 with my sister.

Jill: Sunday morning?

Nancy: I (visit) _____ my parents until 10, then I (meet) _____ a friend at the art museum until 1. Sunday afternoon?

Jill: I (go) _____ to a baseball game with Bob at 1. How about late afternoon?

Nancy: Around 5?

Jill: Great. I'll see you on Sunday afternoon at 5 then.

2. For each question, choose the correct answer:

John, You know I said that football practice will be on Wednesday... Well, it isn't- it's on Thursday. Sorry! See you there. Cheers, Adam	Why has Adam written this message? a. to ask if John wants to play football b. to tell John that Adam can't play football c. to let John know about a change of plan
SCHOOL FESTIVAL OF BOOKS Meet Ralph Sparks Hear how he got ideas for his books, including History of Exploring the New World. Thurs 9 a.m. Room D31.	Pupils can: a. buy books. b. read about explorers. c. come and listen to a writer
Science Museum trip next Friday Tickets are available for 4\$ (for coach transport to the museum, and for museum entry). If you're interested, see Mr. Goss.	a. You can now buy tickets for the museum trip. b. Tell Mr. Goss how you want to travel to the museum. c. Mr. Goss will tell you if you need a ticket to the museum.

From: Lizzie To: Jenny Jenny, I think I left my scarf in your flat after the party. Have you seen it? Otherwise, I'll buy another one. Lizzie	Why has Lizzie written this? a. to invite Jenny to a party b. to tell Jenny about a shopping trip c. to ask about something that she's lost
Hi Dave, I broke my tennis racket. Can I use yours? I'll give it back in maths tomorrow. By the way, wasn't the homework difficult? Mike	Mike wants to a. play tennis with Dave. b. Borrow something from Dave. c. Get help from Dave with the homework
Mr. Gregson is away today. Class 3, at 9 a.m., please go and join Class 4 in room 7C for geography. Mr. Gregson will be back tomorrow.	a. There isn't a geography lesson tomorrow. b. Class 4's lesson is happening at a different time today. c. There will be more people in Room 7C than usual today.
Special Supermarket Offer! Today only! 5 bananas for 2\$ Offer ends at 5 p.m.	a. After 5 p.m. bananas will be more expensive. b. You can only buy bananas today. c. Before 5 p.m. there is no special offer.

3. Read and choose the correct answer:

The ostrich is the (1) _____ bird in the world, and an adult can be more (2) _____ 90 kilos. Most wild ostriches (3) _____ in southern Africa, but there are only a (4) _____ of them left. Like all birds, ostriches have wings, (5) _____ they cannot fly. Their wings are the parts (6) _____ help them turn when they are (7) _____. Ostriches can (8) _____ very fast, from 64 to 90 kilometers an hour, so it is very difficult for other animals (9) _____ catch them. Baby ostriches are the same size as chickens and (10) _____ about 3 years to become adults. Ostriches (11) _____ plants and can live for (12) _____ days without water.	1	a. large	b. largest	c. larger
	2	a. than	b. of	c. like
	3	a. living	b. live	c. lives
	4	a. few	b. little	c. lot
	5	a. and	b. so	c. but
	6	a. where	b. whose	c. which
	7	a. run	b. running	c. ran
	8	a. run	b. running	c. ran
	9	a. to	b. for	c. in
	10	a. takes	b. taking	c. take
	11	a. eat	b. ate	c. eats
	12	a. any	b. many	c. little

4. For each question, choose the correct answer:

Alan

I started playing tennis when I was five years old, but I was never very good at it. My parents really wanted me to do well and paid for me to have lessons outside school, but I always preferred football. I'm good enough to be in a top local team. With tennis, I could never hit the ball where I wanted it to go – it was always too high or too far. Finally, my parents let me stop going to tennis lessons and I've spent my time playing football since then.

Rod

My favourite sport has always been rugby. I've tried other sports and I was good at tennis. I won a tennis competition at school and my sports teacher told me that I was an excellent tennis player. But I didn't enjoy it as much as rugby because I like being part of a team. So I stopped playing tennis when I was about thirteen. My teacher and parents thought I should continue with it, but I preferred rugby.

Ben

I've always played a lot of sport. It's an important part of my life, and since I left school I do a wide variety of different types of sports – golf, rugby, tennis and football. I'm quite good at all of them, but I can't really say that I enjoy one of them more than the others. I'm probably best at rugby because I'm a big person, and it is hard to stop me when I'm running fast.

1. Who doesn't have a favourite sport?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------

2. Who was very good at a sport that was not their favourite?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------

3. Who had extra lessons in a sport?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------

4. Who says their body size helps them do a sport?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------

5. Who has enjoyed football all their life?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------

6. Who likes to play with a group of other people?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------

7. Who says they are good at only one sport?

a. Alan	b. Rod	c. Ben
----------------	---------------	---------------